
 

 
 

30 August 2024 International Day of the Disappeared 
 

 
 

'¿Dónde están nuestros hijos? / Where are our children?', Chilean arpillera, 1979, Anonymous. (Photo: Martin 
Melaugh) 

 
Dear Colleague 
 
We would like to invite you to an event to mark the International Day of the Victims of Enforced 
Disappearances on Friday 30th August at 10.30 in gallery 3, floor 5 at the Ulster Museum, 
Belfast.  
 
It is an associated event of our exhibition  
Threads of Empowerment: Conflict Textiles’ International Journey 
 
Our intention is to experience the exhibition and connect especially to the pieces that relate directly 
to enforced disappearances.  
 
We would then want to have the opportunity to exchange thoughts and feelings about the pieces 
and refer to the way they relate to your expertise in this subject. It aims at honouring the 
disappeared and empathize with their loved ones and professionals that work in this area. 
 
We will have a couple of arpilleras and posters on the subject so that we can grasp them directly.  
The event would finish at 12.30. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Karen Logan 
 
Karen Logan    Roberta Bacic   Brandon Hamber 
 
Senior Curator of History  Curator, Conflict Textiles  Conflict Textiles Trustee 
         Ulster University 


